
NOVEMBER  2024 
Dates to Remember                

1—School cash online opens to buy Hot Lunch 
3—Daylight savings time ends— turn clocks back an hour 
7—Inuit Day 
8—Food drive ends today 
8— Powerschool closes for report card input 
11—Remembrance Day 
11—NO School Remembrance Day 
12—NO School PD Day 
12—School cash online closes to buy Hot Lunch @ 11:00pm 
13—School Photo Retakes 9:00am-12:00pm 
16—Louis Riel Day 
19—Hot Lunch KB, KD & Grade 1 
20—Hot Lunch KA, KC & Grades 2/3 
20— School Council Meeting @ 6:00 in The Commons Area 
21—Hot Lunch Grade 4/5 
22—Spirit Day—Mustache Day 
22—Powerschool opens for report card viewing         
 

COALBANKS CHRONICLE 

Office: 

403-394-9076 

*Please Remember to   
Report All Lates and 

Absences Using    
SafeArrival or the 
Toll Free Number                   

1-866-879-1041 

 

REPORT CARDS   

 

Report cards for K to grade 5 will be available 
through Power School *via our website on                 

November 22nd  @ 10:00am                                
For parents that do not have their accounts 
set up, please contact    

the office. 
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https://cb.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/safe-arrival
https://cb.lethsd.ab.ca/


 
 

 

Lunch & After School Plans  

*Please ensure your child’s teacher knows if he/she will be going 
home for lunch as it is important we know where all students   

are at all times. 

*Please be sure to make arrangements with your child regarding after 
school plans before school starts  every day. When picking up your child, 

at the end of the day, please be sure to have a meeting spot arranged 
outside. Thank you for helping to minimize the number of  students that 

require assistance in the office.  

ABOUT INFLUENZA 

Find an AHS Public Immunization Clinic near you. Many pharmacists and 
physicians are also offering influenza immunization. Please follow this link 

for information: 

AHS & Influenza 

Student Photo 
Retakes are 

Wednesday morning    
November 13th 

We are doing our annual 
Coalbanks Cares Food Drive, 
from October 28 –November 8               

we will be collecting                
non-perishable food items. 

 The food items will be donated 
to local food banks to fight 
hunger in our community.    

Food Drive 

AHS & Headlice 

Please follow the links   below to the 
guidelines and managing headlice.  

Head Lice: Managing 

Head lice: Guidelines 

https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/heal/page14928.aspx
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/download/187417
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/download/187429




. 

 

 

School Council 
 

Next School Council Meeting –  Wednesday November 20th  
@ 6:00 in The Commons Area  

always watch the website for the agenda the week before the meetings. 
 

Follow this link: for information & School Council Meetings  
 

If you have any questions, concerns or comments for School Council 
Email: ce.scpres@lethsd.ab.ca 

 

As the weather gets colder, please help us with ensuring your child is dressed 
properly for the weather. Unless it is colder than –20 Celsius, we go outside for all 
recesses. Your child needs a coat, mittens, a hat and snow boots. Please be sure 

that your child has indoor shoes. When the temperature reaches –20 students will 
be welcomed into their classroom upon arrival.  

REMINDERS FOR THE WEATHER 

 

The last day of school before the          
Christmas break  

is Friday December 20th,                                
*students are dismissed at 12:00pm 

Classes resume Monday January 6th.  

November Hot lunch—Busters Pizza  
Tuesday November 19, KB, KD and Grade 1                                                                                      

Wednesday November 20, KA, KC and Grades 2/3                                                                          
Thursday November 21, Grades 4/5 

All orders must be made through School Cash Online                                                                        

between November 1st  & November 12th  *NO late orders can be accepted 

https://cb.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/school-council
mailto:ce.scpres@lethsd.ab.ca
https://lethbridge.schoolcashonline.com/
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•  

Remembrance Day Assembly  
Our Remembrance Day Ceremony will be held  on              
Friday, November 8th, for our students & staff.                  
Students who are members of Guides, Scouts,             

Brownies, Cubs, Sparks or Beavers are welcome                   
to wear their uniforms on November 8th.                          

*due to fire regulations the assembly is for staff & students only 

 
Buy a Poppy 

Poppies will be delivered to classrooms the     
first week of November. Donations to the      

Royal Canadian Legion will be collected in the 
classrooms & office until Nov 8th. 

Message from the Leaning Commons 

As always, your continued support in our learning commons is greatly appreciated. I am 
looking forward to everything this year has to offer with the students and many projects 
that will happen. Please encourage students of proper book care etiquette and ensure 

books are coming back to the learning commons in good condition.  
I am hoping for some donations of a few things in the upcoming season:  

Old electronics - this is called "reverse engineering" in the STEM world.  It's a valuable   
learing experience where students can explore how things are made by taking apart old 
electronics. Students can learn alot from taking things apart! They are fulfilling that      

natural desire to investigate while learning about what makes those parts work. 
Donating computer parts (like that old computer mouse, keyboards, floppy disk drives and 

old CD-ROM readers), Small screwdrivers and Pliers would be helpful in starting this     
centre in the makerspace.  

We are always in need of "Reader" type books - or "easy readers" Small levelled reading books 
for the younger students in our school. These are a high frequency checkout in the        
collection and we can never have enough as they experience so much wear and tear!  

If you wish to make a donation of any of these items, and beyond,                                  
please email me before you bring in any donations to: 

Abigail.wright@ lethsd.ab.ca  

mailto:Abigail.wright@%20lethsd.ab.ca






 

Coalbanks school will once again be an Angel Tree drop off location.     
Starting Monday November 18th to Friday December 20th                        

we will welcome unwrapped gifts for children 18 and younger. 

 






